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Dear Commandants/Dear Rectors, 
 

It is my great pleasure to invite you to the 5th edition of the International Students’ Week 
organized by “Nicolae Bălcescu” Land Forces Academy in Sibiu, which will take place between  
12th and 16th of April 2021. 
 

The International Students’ Week is an initiative of “Nicolae Bălcescu” Land Forces Academy in Sibiu 
to promote its study programs and attract students from international partner institutions to study, 
learn and exchange experiences. The aim is to deepen and intensify cooperation among our 
institutions within the framework of ERASMUS+ Programme in the area  
of student and staff mobility. 
 

This international week consists of lectures, workshops and several cultural and social activities. 
Besides the participation in the academic and social activities from the International Students’ Week, 
students will take part in the following students’ scientific events: SECOSAFT and CADET INOVA. 
 

SECOSAFT is the students’ session of scientific communications with international participation, an 
event which contributes to the development of students’ creative potential in the field  
of research and sciences. 
 

CADET INOVA – the sixth edition of the National Exhibition of Students’ Innovation and Scientific 
Research with international participation, an event held under the High Patronage of the Romanian 
Inventors’ Forum, which encourages students to make new discoveries in their area of study. 
 

We are looking for active participants willing to share innovative ideas and best practices from their 
home universities, to create new collaborations and partnerships between students and to 
encourage them to play an active and constructive role in the development of social and academic 
life. 
 

The Academy offers the participants free lodging and meals on week days.  
Transport to/from the venue is under the participants’ responsibility. No participation fee  
is required.  
 

The participants are kindly asked to fill in the attached Registration Form (in the attachment or 
available on the website: http://www.emilyo.eu/node/878) and send it to the POC of the event  
(Ramona Herman), at the e-mail address: international.relations@armyacademy.ro, no later than  
12th of February 2021. 
 

For more information and updated details on the agenda of the International Students’ Week, please 
refer to the attached forms.   
 

Do not hesitate contacting us if you have further questions via the following e-mail 
address: international.relations@armyacademy.ro. 
 

We are looking forward to receiving your registrations and welcoming you in Sibiu! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
BG. Prof. Eng. GHIŢĂ BÂRSAN, PhD 
_________000000000________000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000 

http://www.emilyo.eu/node/878
mailto:international.relations@armyacademy.ro
mailto:international.relations@armyacademy.ro

